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Former Representative Chris Danou Endorses Rob Grover for the 92nd 

Assembly District.   
  

Galesville, WI — On Wednesday, July 25th, Democratic candidate for the 

92nd Assembly District, Rob Grover, was endorsed by former 92nd 

Assemblyman Chris Danou.  
  

Danou stated, “I am proud to endorse Rob Grover to fill my former seat in the 

Assembly because Rob will be a champion for average folks in Buffalo, 

Trempealeau and Jackson Counties. In a time when politics is more divisive 

than ever, we need a progressive voice like Rob’s who will always put people 

before part when legislating. Please get out and vote for Rob Grover on 

August 14th.”  
  

“I am very grateful for the endorsement of Chris Danou for the seat that he 

formally held. While in the Assembly, Chris was a strong advocate for 

increasing funding for our roads and schools, protecting our natural resources, 

increasing broadband internet access, keeping people on the farm, and other 

progressive issues” Grover stated.  
  

Growing up on his family's farm in Galesville, working as a Corrections 

Officer for the Trempealeau County Sheriff's Department, and opening up his 

small business, Winghaven Pizza Farm, has given Rob a firsthand perspective 

of the issues facing rural Wisconsin. When in the State Assembly, Rob will 

make rural Wisconsin a priority.   
  

Chris Danou represented Buffalo, Trempealeau and Jackson Counties in the 

Wisconsin State Legislature from 2009-2017. 
  

To learn more about Rob Grover and his campaign to represent the 92nd 

State Assembly, visit his website at www.GroverforAssembly.com. You can 

also find Rob on Facebook at: 

www.facebook.com/groverforassembly  
  

  

The 92nd Assembly District includes portions of Jackson, Buffalo and 
Trempealeau Counties. 
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